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PUBLIC COMMENT: Emma Roy emmasroy@gmail.com As a resident of downtown Long Beach, I strongly support incentives to 

improve both housing density and affordability in Long Beach, especially 
in 90814 and 90803.  Increasing housing stock in these neighborhoods 
is a key part of helping Long Beach grow while maintaining our city as 
one of the more affordable and obviously best places to live in LA 
County.  Improving housing density and affordability is not just a job for 
the north and west parts of the city!

4/6/2021

PUBLIC COMMENT: Kayte Deioma kayte@kaytedeioma.com I am glad that the City is addressing this issue on a more global scale, 
but I implore you to address the eviction for remodel exclusion 
independently and immediately before the temporary moratorium 
expires.

4/6/2021
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